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May 13, 2008 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Clerks Office 
2540 Shumard Oaks Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FI. 32399-0850 

To whom it may concern, 

This letter is to serve as formally notification to the Florida Public Service 
Commission that the City of St. Petersburg withdraws its inquiry pertaining to 
Progress Energy, Florida Docket # 080200 E1 and is no longer an interested 
party in this matter. 

Sincerely* 

David R Reed 
Capital Projects Coordinator, Internal Services 
City of St. Petersburg 


